
1

Pamela Martin

From: brett hourigan < >

Sent: April 21, 2025 8:12 AM

To: Lana Popham. Mla; Lana Popham. Mla; Kathleen Burton; Municipal Hall; Donna Sorrie; Kyle 

ENV:EX Lynch

Subject:

Good morning, 
 
   This morning at 7:20 am they took the tanker to import liquid waste from Cobble Hill. They will be back in 3 hours and will 
bring at least 3 loads. This will then be mixed with the ground materials that are already and con�nually being dumped on 
this property to be sold as soil/ fer�lizer. This opera�on runs 7 days a week 365 days a year. The dust and debris covers our 
home and property. We have kids who live here and then dust is ridiculous. We ask that the air be tested. Both air quality 
and noise levels will surpass any reasonable levels. Please forward to Mayor and Council and any other government 
agencies. I have sent in a report to the Report a Poacher, Polluter. Thank you. 
 
Regards 
Bre� Hourigan 
Donna Sorrie 
Dereck Po�nger 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informa�on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden�al informa�on of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemina�on, distribu�on or duplica�on of this 
communica�on is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


